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Unit-I 
 
         Geographical features- Mountain systems- Aluvial lowland, peninsular plateau, 
Islands, climate, flora and fauna Natural resources –location, extent and nature of 
Mountains and hill location -Unity and Diversity-Sources for ancient Indian history- pre-
historic period-Land and Races- hunting, food gathering-fishing and producing-Tribal 
practice Indus valley civilization-Dravidian and Aryan Civilizstions.  
 
Unit-II 
 
        Sources-Archaeological, Numismatics, literature- Sangam age- Sangam literature-
people-Economy, professions-faiths and beliefs- religious life caste system-slavery -
status of women-rise of Socio-economic institutions-  International trade- Post Sangam 
age to AD 900- Jainism, Buddhism and Hinduism-emergence of Saivism, vaishnavism –
advaita, alwars and nayanmars- - devadasi system- imperial cholas- cheras and pandyas 
  
Unit-III 
 
          Delhi sultanate- Administration under Delhi sultanate –Art  and Architecture - 
Deccan kingdom - Vijayanagar empire- Mughal  empire -India on the eve of Babars’s 
Invasion –conquests- administration and Religious policy- wars-golden age of mughals 
Relationship with Marathas – Mughals administration – social, economic and cultural 
condtions –spread of Islam- Hinduism- spread of Christianity –status of women –Social 
reform Movement- abolition of social evils-social organizations. 
 
Unit-IV 
 
          The Advent of Europeans- Portuguese –Dutch English  and the French Anglo- 
French rivalry in the carnatic – The establishment of the English power in the Bengal-
civil administration-constitutional developments- acts- India’s march towards 
independents- Indian national congress –Agrarian movement - de-industrialization, 
industrialization-Education-social reform movement and social legislation- women in 
freedom movement-women’s organization and international women’s decade.  
           
Unit-V 
 
           Research Problem- Hypothesis- Testing of Hypothesis- Data -conventional and 
non conventional –Data collection-data analysis- data interpretation -Texual criticism- 
quantitative and qualitative methods- objectivity in historical writing- Tables, graph, 
chart, documentation -foot note and bibliography) Thesis presentat 
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